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PROPOSITION

THE STATES are asked to decide whether they are of
opinion -

to request the Public Services Committee to investigate and

report back to the States on the measures necessary to ensure
that pedestrians can cross Victoria Avenue in safety.

SENATOR P.A. BAILHACHE



Petition

To His Excellency, General Sir Michael Wilkes, K.C.B.. C.B.E..
Lieutenant-Governor.

To Sir Philip Martin Bailhache, Bailiff, President.

To the members of the States of Jersey.

The humble petition of the family and friends of the late
Christopher Cauvain and the public of Jersey shews that the
recent tragic accident on Victoria Avenue demonstrates that
inadequate provisions exist for the safety of pedestrians seeking
to cross Victoria Avenue.

And accordingly your petitioners pray that the Public Services
Committee will investigate and report back to the States on the

measures necessary to ensure that pedestrian safety is ensured.

And your petitioners as in duty bound will ever pray.

Countersignature of
Member presenting .........ococooeeiie Senator P.A. Bailhache

Number of signatures............................... 1537



